
NLDOOSH Newsletter

Last day of Term 1
2023: Thursday 6th
April
Pupil Free Day:
Monday 24th April
Anzac Day: Tuesday
25th April
First day back for
Term 2: Wednesday
26th April

IMPORTANT DATES

VIS IT  OUR WEBSITE :  NEWLAMBTONDISTRICTOOSH.COM

WEEK 9,  TERM 1
49573480

OOSH Entry
Thank you to parents and guardians for

transitioning to use the ramp for entry and exit
from the OOSH building. We are striving to

create a calm and quiet area for the children to
relax. Keeping the sign-in/out and first aid area

together reduces the busyness in the room to help
us achieve this. We are hopeful that our new
OOSH Gate will arrive and be installed soon!

 
Pen Pal Program

On Wednesday Danni and Anne
delivered Easter Goodie bags to
our ongoing Pen Pal friends at
Red Cross Aged Care, Lambton.
These packages included a
variety of edible and handmade
treats, all made by the children
at NLDOOSH over the past 4
weeks.  We wish our
intergenerational friends at Red
Cross a happy and loved Easter!
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